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  Term 4 – Week 8                                                         Tuesday 29th November 2016                                        

 
Tuesday -School Library 
Wednesday -Mobile Library         (Monthly)                  
Thursday -Student Banking (Bank books)              
Friday  -Sport              (Sports Uniform)    
 
CALENDAR: 
Mobile Library Days – Wednesday 30th 
November. 
Playgroup Days – Every second Friday. All 
welcome. 
Week 8 
                Wed 30th – Mobile Library 
                Thurs 1st Dec – Healthy Lunch 
                Fri 2nd Dec – Swimming in Darlington   
                                       Point 
Week 9 
                Thurs 8th & Fri 9th Dec – Borambola Small  
                                                            Schools Camp 

Thank You 

Thanks for all your congratulations for my 
position on Lord Howe Island. I am very excited to 
be the principal there, beginning next year. The 
Carrathool Principal position is still in the process 
of being filled and will be announced as soon as 
possible. 

We are glad to see Mary’s op went well and she 
was even able to come in for morning tea with us 
yesterday. Fabulous progress! 

This week we are off to Darlington Point for 
games in the pool. Please fill in your form and 
bring it back as soon as possible with $1.75 for 
each student for pool entry. 

This Saturday is Carols by Candlelight at the Hay 
Railway Station. It begins at 7:30pm. Students will 
need to wear school uniform. Make sure to take a 
picnic rug/chairs to sit on, some insect repellent 
and a candle is you wish. 

Next week is our Small Schools Camp at 
Borambola. If you haven’t filled in in the camp’s 
online form, please do so urgently. (Please refer 
to attached letter to complete our required 
medical, as well as consent forms online for the 
camp which were due by Friday 18th November). 
A list of items needed as per camp requirements 
can be found online also. 

Presentation Night is on Thursday 15th December 
and begins at 6:30pm (please have students here 
at 6:15pm in full school uniform). We would like 
to ask if the parents could please provide a plate 
of supper. 

School shades 

All students have been provided with school 
shades. As the 
weather is warming up 
and days are sunnier, 
our new shades are 
perfect for protecting 
our eyes. All students 
are encouraged to 
wear them to and from school and at play times. 
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 ‘Big Bash’ Cricket 

Congratulations 
to “Hay Heat” 
team on earning 
first place and to 
“St Michael’s 
Saints” team for 
second place. 
Thanks must go 
to Wayne Bradley and his team of high school 
helpers for the organisation and running of the 
day; a mammoth effort! 

Our students had a fabulous day! With many 
sixes, fours, a spectacular wicket on a final bowl 
and some amazing catches.  

The children also enjoyed many games of “I spy” 
on the trip in the Purtill’s van.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Presentation Night 

Presentation Night will be held on Thursday 15th 
December at 6:30pm. We would like to invite all 
family and friends to come along. 

 

 

 

Heat – Ups 

As the weather is warmer and the days are 
beautiful, we would like to allocate Thursdays as 
our heat-up days. Children are encouraged to 
bring in healthy cold lunches on other days. 

Live Life Well “Paint the Pavement” 
Initiative 

Thanks to Frances who saved the day and 
brought in lots of clothes for everyone to wear 
whilst we painted yesterday! It was a perfect day 
for spray painting the paths and the students 
were very creative in their approach. We now 
have a new four-square court, footprints to 
remind us to walk on our way to the toilets, many 
shapes to use for our healthy Fundamental 
Movement Skills time in the morning and a 0-119 
square on the way! 

 

Captain’s Report 
By Benjamin 
 
This fortnight Carrathool Public School kids have 
been very excited in the lead up to Christmas and 
holidays at the end of the term. 
Yesterday we painted on the concrete. It was so 
much fun using a spray can. Thankyou Mrs Hedt. 
We also had a lot of fun at Deniliquin for the “Big 
Bash” cricket games last Thursday. It was so much 
fun meeting new people. 
We also had a visit from Reverend Jesse and all 
his helpers from Sydney and Griffith. They put on 
a great show, including 'Mr Greeny', the puppet, 
telling us all about the true meaning of Christmas. 
They were very funny. At the end of their 
performance they gave us all a gift of balloon 
animals and flowers. It was great. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 



‘Big Bash’ Cricket in Deniliquin 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Live Life Well – ‘Paint the Pavement’ Initiative 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 



Reverend Jesse Performance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 


